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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Honorable Donna Mercado Kim 
President of the Senate 

FROM: Charlotte A. Carter-Yamauchi 
Acting Director 

SUBJECT: Overview of Private Insurance Market Reforms in the Patient Protection 
and Affordable Care Act and Resources for Frequently Asked Questions 

We are pleased to transmit to you a brief on the Overview of Private Insurance Market 
Reforms in the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act and Resources for Frequently Asked 
Questions. This brief was prepared by the Bureau pursuant to its authority under section 23G-3(2), 
Hawaii Revised Statutes. Beginning January 7, 2014, it will be made available to the public on the 
Bureau's website. Electronic copies may be downloaded at: 

http ://lrbhawaii.org/lrbbriefs/aca.pdf 

We hope this brief will be helpful to you. If you have any questions, please contact 
Matthew Coke by phone at 587-0666 or by email at colte@,capitol.liawaii.gov. 
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